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MAY 2012 - MAY 2013 

 

 Councillor John Bevan  

ADDRESS:  5 Arthur Street   TELEPHONE: 01685 843578 

  Abertysswg 

  Rhymney 

  Tredegar 

  NP22 5AN 

 

EMAIL ADDRESS: johnbevan@caerphilly.gov.uk 

 

ELECTORAL WARD:  Moriah 

 

PARTY: Labour 

 

PROFILE: I am Secretary of the Abertysswg Village Partnership and the Community Centre 

Committee.  I am also Vice Chair of Rhymney Community Council  

 

COUNCIL COMMITTEES  

Council 

Regeneration and Environment Scrutiny Committee 

Licensing Committee 

Planning Committee. 

 

SUBCOMMITTEES/WORKING PARTIES/PANELS 

Prosiect Gwyrdd Joint Scrutiny Panel 

Voluntary Sector Sub-Committee 

 

OUTSIDE BODIES AND ASSOCIATIONS 

Animal Welfare Scheme (Gwent Police) 

 

SCHOOL GOVERNING BODY 

Governor of Abertysswg Primary School. 

 

 

 

 



ATTENDANCE 

 

From May 2012 to May 2013 my attendance at Council meetings was as follows: 

Meeting      No. Attended  No. Held 

Council 9 9 

Regeneration and Environment 7 8                                                 

Planning  5 9          

 

TRAINING AND DEVELOPMENT 

 

I undertook the following training and development seminars and courses: - 

 

Code of Conduct     South Wales Fire and Rescue Service 

Planning      Local Bus Service 

Licensing      Secondary Rationalisation 

Prosiect Gwyrdd     Welfare Reform 

Community Infrastructure Levy   Medium Term Financial Plan 

Aneurin Bevan Health Board 

 

 

CONSTITUENCY ACTIVITY 

 

My constituents prefer to contact me by telephone and email.  I also operate an open house 

for all my constituents, and will make home calls on request jointly with my ward colleague. 

 

As Secretary of the Abertysswg Village Partnership I provided assistance in the promotion of  

Local projects and activities in the whole of the Moriah Ward. 

 

Along with my Community Council colleagues, we offered grant assistance and promoted 

the annual Community play scheme. 

 

Along with officers and fellow Councillors, I assisted in solving a variety of problems and 

issues for my constituents. 

 

I have been involved in the implementation of the living wage for the lower paid employees 

within the County Council. 

 

 

 


